To: The House of Representatives u

KIWI

We want the Minister for the Environment to initiate a cash for containers scheme
to control drink packaging waste and encourage greater recycling. People pay a
small deposit on the container when they buy drinks and get this back when the

container is recycled. @
By joining ActionStation Aotearoa you acknowledge that you may receive emails from time to time. v

Name Email Postcode Phone

John Smith john@smith.com 2000

Please send a scan or photo of the filled in petition form to info@kiwibottledrive.nz for us to add these signatures to the main petition. People
can sign online at our.actionstation.org.nz/p/cashforcontainers. Thank you!




